

Toronto Federation of Chinese Parents

December 15, 2010.

The Mayor,
Members of Toronto City Council,
City Hall,
100 Queen Street West,
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

Dear Mayor Ford & Members of Toronto City Council,

SECRETARIAT SECTION

2010 DEC 15 A 10 53

We are a Federation of Chinese Canadian parents from across the City of Toronto. Our children are students at all levels of public education institutions within and beyond the City of Toronto.

Our parents are gravely concerned about Maclean Magazine's story about university campuses titled,"Too Asian." We are concerned about a backlash against Asian students that could affect the educational opportunities for our Chinese Canadian students. We are therefore writing in support of the motion that the City of Toronto disassociate itself from the Maclean's story and that the City requests Maclean's to apologize unreservedly for the negative stereotyping of the Asian-Canadian community.

Thank you and we look forward to your prompt attention to the matter.

Yours sincerely,

Doug Humi arct, balmsw.

Secretary/Treasurer,

Toronto Federation of Chinese Parents.

Doug Hum
75 Baldwin Street
Foronto, Ontario M5T 1L5
CANADA